Southwest Glass and Glazing

We strongly oppose the currently proposed regulation. The proposed measures are not realistic for
construction sites and will likely produce a work environment that is actually more dangerous to
employees as work schedules will vary drastically and will likely involve night shifts. Please
consider the negative impact such disruptions will have on a worker's mental health which is a
much more significant current health risk to New Mexico construction workers. We already take
proactive measures to mitigate heat stress and have been for decades - we have had zero heat stress
related incidents. Please consider engaging with industry members and tailoring new rules
regarding heat stress to be more flexible and realistic so that we can protect our workforce in a
responsible manner



